
 
Letters and Sounds. 

This week we have recapped on all the phonemes 

that we have learnt this half term. 

 
We have been listening to words beginning with 

these phonemes. 

 

Breakfast with Santa. 

On Monday the children started our Christmas 

festivities by having breakfast with Santa.  We 

all got very excited when we heard the sleigh 

bells ringing outside. 

 
Please look at our gallery on our class page on 

the website. 

Christmas Games 
The children enjoyed playing a Christmas 

matching pairs game on the interactive 

whiteboard.  They had fun remembering 

where the different pictures were hiding. 

 

 
 

 

 Baarmy Bethlehem!! 

Congratulations to all our 

superstars for their performances 

today. The children certainly 

‘shone’ on the stage. 

 
We are so proud of them all. 
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Getting Creative. 
This week the children have been busy 

making their calendars, decorations and 

Christmas cards that they will bringing 

home next week. 

 

Dates for Future Events: 

• Wednesday 20th December – Pre-

School’s Christmas Party at 12:15pm - 

3:15pm 

On this day the children will attend Pre-School 

in their party clothes.  

The morning children will attend the afternoon 

session on this day. 

All children will stay until 3.15pm and you will 

be able to collect them from Pre-School. 

Children will not need to bring a packed lunch, 

just their party food contribution. 

 

• Thursday 21st December Pre-School 

breaks up for Christmas. 

 

• Monday 8th January Pre-School 

reopens. 


